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The numeric errors on pages 85 through 90 are limited to the narrative and
do not result in the Mayor’s proposed FY 2020 Budget to be out of balance.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any
questions, please contact me at ext. 7212.

Sincerely,

“WWhrlo .

MICHELE M. YOSHIMURA
Budget Director
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